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Dear House Committee On Climate, Energy, and Environment, 

 

I support HB 2571 and urge taking action to uphold the state's commitment to 

sustainable transportation investments. Electric micromobility reduces greenhouse 

gas emissions and creates mobility choices. The Electric Micromobility in Oregon 

study from the Climate Office at the Oregon Department of Transportation identifies 

five barriers to the adoption of e-micromobility devices, with cost being one of the key 

barriers. The proposed legislation lowers this barrier and benefits local economies 

while keeping revenue within the state. Please pass this crucial piece of legislation. 


